
 

 

Introduction to Restorative Conferencing 

 
Working with families to achieve better outcomes is a priority across the 
partnership in Salford. This training will develop your understanding of working 
WITH families and build on our existing practice models surrounding Child 
Protection.  This interactive virtual session will introduce you to the new model 
of Child Protection Conferencing whilst exploring your own input and agency 
responsibilities 
  
During the course we will explore: 
  

• Restorative Practice  
• How we fulfil our responsibilities set out in legislation 
• Introduced to the new model of Child Protection Conferencing and the 

introduction of the Family Plan  
• Explore evidencing impact on children 

  
The course is aimed at any person working with children and families, we 
welcome applications from both statutory and community partner. 
 

 
 

Date Time Number of places available  

Friday 21st January 2022  9.30am – 12.30pm 
 

25 

Friday 25th March 2022 9.30am – 12.30pm 
 

25 

Friday 20th May 2022 9.30am – 12.30pm 25 
 

Friday 22nd July 2022 9.30am – 12.30pm 25 
 

Friday 23rd September 2022 9.30am – 12.30pm 25 
 

Friday 25th November 2022 9.30am – 12.30pm  25 
 



Please note that places are limited, and bookings are on a first come first served 
basis. 
 
How to request a place: please email Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk with the 
following information: 
 

• Preferred date 

• Name of delegate 

• Job title 

• Agency 

• Team based with 

• Full address where based  

• Email address 

• Name of manager 
 

The training will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive a 
calendar invite which will include the link. 
 
If you are unable to attend the session for any reason, we ask that you notify 

us as soon as possible and ideally at least 5 working days before.  Your 

agency may be charged a £20 administration fee if you book onto the session 

and fail to attend. 

mailto:Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk

